
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 

Year 2 children will be starting their now topic on “Africa” on Tuesday 25th February. If 
Africa is special to your child, for example if they were born there or have family links to 
Africa, we would like to give them the opportunity to share their culture with other children 
in their year group.  

On that day children can bring along anything they would like to share, such as: 
photographs, special objects, traditional clothing or simply talk about their experiences. 

Thank you for your support   

Yours sincerely, 

Year 2 Team 
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